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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

December 

Friday 8th PTFA Christmas Market @    

Kiveton Park & Wales  Village Hall 5pm 

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th KS2 Christ-

mas Concert 

Wednesday 13th KS1 Nativity performanc-

es 

Friday 15th FS2 Christmas concert 

Monday 18th Christmas Hat Day 

Wednesday 20th Whole school trip to the 

cinema to see ‘Wish’ 

Friday 22nd Toy Day- Break up for Christ-

mas holidays 

 

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, including 

their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading log book 

to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the school 

day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's P.E 

lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are al-

lowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information spe-

cific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves please be 

aware that the school gates are locked until 8:30am. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your child’s class web page on School Spi-

der: www.walesprimary.co.uk 

WANTED 

If you’re having a ‘Toy Cull’ at your house before 

Christmas, please bear us in mind. We would like any 

‘small world’ toys such as ‘Happy land’, ‘Playmobile’, 

small plastic/ wooden animals, dolls houses with 

furniture, vehicles. 

Message from the Governors 

Hello I’m Karen Brooks 

I have been one of the parent governors at Wales for around 
two years now, and in that time I feel I have got to know the 
school very well.  I am the link governor for assessment, pupil 
premium and am part of the developing excellence committee 
that ensures all children are getting access to the high-
quality, rich and varied curriculum that they deserve. As an 
experienced teacher myself, and with my own children at 
Wales, this is something I feel strongly about. 
My children are currently in Year 4 and FS2 and you can find 
me on the playground most mornings. Feel free to say hello! 

 

 

 

The Road Safety Officers had a tricky job this week choosing the 

winners of the helmet design competition. Thank you and well 

done to all pupils that took part. There were so many excellent 

designs.  

A special applause 

goes to… Ava in Year6, 

Beth in Year 3, Starley 

in Year 1 and Kizzy in 

FS2 for the winning 

designs. 


